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Press Release 

 

800 Blk Southwest Blvd Lane Closure 
 
 

Jefferson City, Missouri – April 9, 2024 
 
On Monday, April 15th, 2024, starting at 8:00 A.M. Sam Gaines Construction will close both the 
Northbound and Southbound lanes of the 800 Block of Southwest Boulevard for utility relocation in 
preparation of the Southwest Boulevard Crosswalk Project. The closure is expected to last 
approximately 3 weeks. 
 
Detours will be posted which will reroute traffic to Kansas Street and Stadium Boulevard. Motorists 
are urged to use caution in the area and to use the detours and other alternate routes.  
   
 For additional information, contact Department of Public Works at (573) 634-6410. 
 
click here for more information 
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